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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Proposed Aberdeen lane reduction.

From: John Waddell

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 6:22 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Proposed Aberdeen lane reduction.

Dear Mr. Mayor, Members of City Council and City Clerk.

Just a short note expressing my opposition to the proposed lane reduction on Aberdeen Ave..

In it’s current configuration, the four lanes of Aberdeen Ave. gets the job done and most folks seem to enjoy the
accessibility it provides.

I’'m not sure how Kirkendall becomes a better neighbourhood by purposely obstructing the traffic flow on Aberdeen Ave.
and forcing frustrated drivers onto residential side streets.

Perhaps the focus should be on efficiently moving the traffic as apposed to finding creative ways of backing it up.
Thanks for listening and good luck.

John Waddell



